

Julie A. Adams Superintendent of Schools WASHINGTON ACADEMY Salem Central School District 41 East Broadway Salem, New York 12865 Phone: 518-854-7855

jadams@salemcsd.org



June 24, 2023

Dear SWA School Community,

It has come to the District's attention that one of our elementary classes was left out of the yearbook this year. The District recognizes the importance of recognizing all students and what they contribute to the school community. The District is reviewing its practices and protocols to ensure that all students are represented in yearbooks and school events in the future and apologizes to those who were not included this year.

Sincerely,

Julie A. Adams

Jolie A. Solar

Superintendent of Schools